
Show will be open daily for viewing
during school hours.

Opening night for parents will be
Tuesday, March 26th

 from 4-6pm.
This will take place during the Book

Fair hot dog supper.

RIVER MILL
ACADEMY
STUDENT ART
SHOW

March 22-28 
Location:  School

cafeteria stage

For More Details

336-229-0909

jholdren@rivermill

-academy.org

Displays will include:
Original Art By K-12 Students

Collaborative Art Pieces

Informational Table Displays


